Laia Abril Tediousphilia
Thank you extremely much for downloading laia abril tediousphilia.Maybe you
have knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their favorite books
as soon as this laia abril tediousphilia, but stop up in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine PDF taking into consideration a cup of coffee in
the afternoon, instead they juggled gone some harmful virus inside their
computer. laia abril tediousphilia is nearby in our digital library an online
entrance to it is set as public so you can download it instantly. Our digital
library saves in complex countries, allowing you to get the most less latency
times to download any of our books in imitation of this one. Merely said, the
laia abril tediousphilia is universally compatible behind any devices to read.

Emanations Geoffrey Batchen 2016-04-15 An unparalleled exploration of the art
of cameraless photography, this expansive book offers an authoritative and
lavishly illustrated history of photography made without a camera, along with a
critical discussion of the practice. Since the early 19th century and the
invention of photography, artists have been experimenting with various methods
for creating photographs without a camera. At once exhaustive and compelling,
this book reveals the myriad approaches artists have used to create
photographic images using just paper and a source of radiation. Simultaneously
a chronological history and a thematic study, this book explores a range of
practices, some of which have been in use for more than a century, while others
are entirely contemporary. From placing objects on light-sensitive paper and
drawing on blackened glass plates to radiography, photocopying, and digital
scanning, this is an elemental kind of photography that repudiates the idea
that technology advances in only one direction. By eliminating the camera,
artists are able to focus on other ways of making photographic pictures. They
allow the world to leave its own imprint, to speak for itself as itself. This
volume includes 160 exquisitely reproduced works of this kind. In turns
abstract and realist, haunting and intricate, they seem to capture the very
essence of their subjects. Featuring artists from the 19th century to today,
this book explores cameraless photography as an important and influential
medium that deserves to be included at the forefront of today's conversations
about contemporary art.
Falkland Road 2005 Mary Ellen Mark first published her portrait of the
prostitutes on Bombay's Falkland Road in 1981. This new edition includes
previously unpublished photographs along with a new afterword by Mark. In 1978,
Mary Ellen Mark convinced Geo magazine to send her on assignment to Falkland
Road. During her three-month stay, she was able to earn the trust and
acceptance of its people: prostitutes, madams, children, and customers. For
this expanded edition the Marianne Boesky Gallery and the Yancey Richardson
Gallery, both in New York City, will mount an exhibition of Cibachrome prints.
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A special edition of dye-transfer prints will be exhibited at the Fahey/Klein
Gallery in Los Angeles.
Libyan Sugar Michael Christopher Brown 2016-07-01 Centered around the 2011
Libyan Revolution, Libyan Sugar is a road trip through a war zone, detailed
through photographs, journal entries, and written communication with family and
colleagues. A record of Michael Christopher Brown's life both inside and
outside Libya during that year, the work is about a young man going to war for
the first time and his experience of that age-old desire to get as close as
possible to a conflict in order to discover something about war and something
about himself, perhaps a certain definition of life and death.
Holy Bible Adam Broomberg 2013 Violence, calamity and the absurdity of war are
recorded extensively within The Archive of Modern Conflict, the largest
photographic collection of its kind in the world. For their most recent work,
Holy Bible, Adam Broomberg and Oliver Chanarin mined this archive with
philosopher Adi Ophir's central tenet in mind: that God reveals himself
predominantly through catastrophe and that power structures within the Bible
correlate with those within modern systems of governance. - The format of
Broomberg and Chanarin's illustrated Holy Bible mimics both the precise
structure and the physical form of the King James Version. By allowing elements
of the original text to guide their image selection, the artists explore themes
of authorship, and the unspoken criteria used to determine acceptable evidence
of conflict. - Inspired in part by the annotations and images Bertolt Brecht
added to his own personal bible, Broomberg and Chanarin's publication questions
the clichés at play within the visual representation of conflict.
Desert Cantos Richard Misrach 1987
A room of their own Susan Meiselas 2017 A Room of Their Own is a visual
narrative combining photographs, first hand testimonies and original art works.
It was created through a series of collaborative workshops with Magnum
photographer Susan Meiselas and women in refuge, in the Black Country, over
2015 and 2016. A Room of Their Own shares women’s experiences of domestic abuse
and the process of entering refuge alone, or with their children, to the
collective life within, to then becoming resettled in their own home.
The Post-Photographic Condition Joan Fontcuberta 2015-09 For its 14th edition,
Le Mois de la Photo à Montréal has produced a major reference book, edited by
Joan Fontcuberta and illustrated with the works of the 29 artists exhibited in
this international biennial of the contemporary image.Leading experts in the
field critically investigate the post-photographic condition, exploring
communication and transmission of data in cyberspace, the boundaries of virtual
reality, as well as the Internet as a new public space in which the
proliferation of images reflect and shape the world.This publication challenges
us to re-examine what photography is today.Published alongside the exhibition,
with 29 artists presented in 15 venues across Montreal (10 September - 11
October 2015).
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Frowst Joanna Piotrowska 2014 Joanna Piotrowska's uncomfortable album, a series
of staged family shots, insists upon the fundamental anxiety at the heart of
the family: its system of relationships, adamantine bonds that are equally
oppressive and rewarding. Her images display intimate family scenes - cosily
paired bodies, meeting and converging, in images which teeter on the verge of a
dysfunctional moment. In one snapshot, two adult brothers lie together on a
Persian carpet wearing only white briefs; in another, the black-clothed bodies
of two embracing women merge, suggesting the atavistic overlap of mother and
daughter. The title itself, which denotes a warm or stuffy atmosphere, captures
the paradoxical nature of the family: frowsty spaces are both cosy and
claustrophobic, intimate and airless. The images are carefully staged:
Piotrowska asked her family subjects to pose in almost sculptural gestures, reenacting moments of intimacy - repeating spontaneous instants of tenderness, in
performances which are imbued with a plethora of new meanings. Influenced by
the philosophy of the German psychotherapist Bert Hellinger, Piotrowska
integrated movements and gestures from Hellinger's therapeutic method Family
Constellations, which attempts to expose and heal multi-generational trauma.
Her black-and-white images, intentionally nostalgic for lost moment of
happiness, are shrewd observations of the tension of self that pervades every
family dynamic - Provided by the publisher.
American Alphabets Wendy Ewald 2005 In this book, conceptual photographer Wendy
Ewald researches the ability of language to create barriers or alliances
between groups according to gender, age, and race. In collaboration with
different groups of children she created four alphabets: a Spanish alphabet
with English-as-Second-Language students in North Carolina, an African-American
alphabet with students at an elementary school in Cleveland, a White Girls
alphabet at a boarding school in Massachusetts, and an Arabic alphabet with
students at a middle school in Queens, New York. The children collaborated with
Ewald to create photographs of objects they chose to represent each letter of
their alphabets, objects they picked with a particular eye to the cultural
nature of the alphabet they were defining. The result is a dynamic, colorful,
idiosyncratic, and overwhelmingly cross-cultural lexicography.
Pieter Hugo: Kin (Signed Edition) 2015-02-24 Pieter Hugo (born 1976) has
garnered critical acclaim for his series of portraits and landscapes, each of
which explores a facet of his native South Africa and neighboring African
countries, including the film sets of Nigeria's Nollywood; toxic garbage dumps
in Ghana; sites of mass executions in Rwanda; as well as albinos, the Hyena Men
of Nigeria, honey collectors and garbage scavengers. "Kin," a collection of
images shot throughout South Africa over the past decade, focuses instead on
the photographer's family, his community and himself. Writer John Mahoney
characterizes it as the artist's first major work to focus exclusively on his
personal experience in his native South Africa, a place defined by centuries of
political, cultural and racial tensions and contradictions. Hugo describes his
series as "an engagement with the failure of the South African colonial
experiment and my sense of being 'colonial driftwood.' South Africa is such a
fractured, schizophrenic, wounded and problematic place ... How does one take
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responsibility for history, and to what extent should one try? How do you raise
a family in such a conflicted society?" This work attempts to address these
questions and reflect on the nature of conflicting personal and collective
narratives.
Nadine Ijewere 2022-01-25 A celebration of identity and individual human
beauty, this vibrant monograph is the first book dedicated to fashion
photographer Nadine Ijewere—the first Black woman photographer to land a cover
of Vogue in the magazine’s 125-year history. Dazzling color, dreamlike
backgrounds, and a fierce gaze are the hallmarks of Ijewere’s work. But most
important to the London photographer is subversion of traditional concepts of
beauty. In fashion work, editorials, advertisements, and film stills, Ijewere
draws not only on her roots in Nigeria and Jamaica, but also on her own
experiences as a young Black girl in East London whose skin color, hair, and
body type were nowhere to be found in the pages of magazines. Ijewere’s
vibrantly colored, brilliantly staged pictures often focus on themes of
identity and diversity, and feature nontraditional subjects that celebrate the
uniqueness of disparate cultures. This first monograph includes images from her
series of Jamaican women’s hairstyles across different generations; photographs
of young people defying gender norms on the streets of Lagos; and intimate
studio portraits of mixed-race sisters. Also featured is editorial work she has
created for Vogue in the US and UK, fashion shoots for Stella McCartney, Dior,
Gap, Hermes, and Valentino. At the vanguard of a history-changing artistic
movement, Ijewere’s remarkable career has made her one of the most sought-after
fashion photographers working today.
The First Picture Book Mary Steichen 1991-12
Masterworks of Modern Photography 1900-1940. The Thomas Walther Collection at
the Museum of Modern Art, New York. Ediz. Illustrata Sarah Hermanson Meister
2021 The extraordinary fecundity of the photographic medium between the first
and second world wars can be persuasively attributed to the dynamic circulation
of people, of ideas, of images, and of objects that was a hallmark of that era
in Europe and the United States. Voluntary and involuntary migration, a
profusion of publications distributed and read on both sides of the Atlantic,
and landmark exhibitions that brought artistic achievements into dialogue with
one another all contributed to a period of innovation that was a creative peak
both in the history of photography and in the field of arts and letters. Few,
if any, collections of photography capture the imaginative spirit of this
moment as convincingly as the Thomas Walther Collection at The Museum of Modern
Art.0This volume represents an important chapter in the rich and complex lives
of these works, providing ample evidence of the brilliance of the photographers
practicing on both sides of the Atlantic in the interwar period.00Exhibition:
Museo d'arte della Svizzera italiana, Lugano, Switzerland (25.04-01.08.2021) /
Jeu de Paume, Paris, France (14.09.2021-30.01.2022) / CAMERA, Turin, Italy
(03-06.2022).
Dessert First! Hanna Quevedo 2021-07-27 Dessert First! is contemporary portrait
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and documentary photographer Hanna Quevedo's debut photobook. Dessert First!
compiles Quevedo's often self-reflective, gloriously grainy, color film images
from a decade she spent in the US exploring and encountering varieties of
weirdness, beauty, and freedom.146 pages, screen-printed cover, book elastic
enclosure, includes 2 custom stickers.
Color Amon Carter Museum of American Art 2013-09-15 Capturing the world in
color was one of photography’s greatest aspirations from the very beginnings of
the medium. When color photography became a reality with the introduction of
the Autochrome in 1907, prominent photographers such as Alfred Stieglitz were
overjoyed. But they quickly came to reject color photography as too aligned
with human sight. It took decades for artists to come to understand the
creative potential of color, and only in 1976, when John Szarkowski showed
William Eggleston’s photographs at the Museum of Modern Art, did the art world
embrace color. By accepting color’s flexibility and emotional transcendence,
Szarkowski and Eggleston transformed photography, giving the medium equal
artistic stature with painting, but also initiating its demise as an
independent art. The catalogue of a major exhibition at the Amon Carter Museum
of American Art, which holds one of the premier collections of American
photography, Color tells, for the first time, the fascinating story of color’s
integration into American fine art photography and how its acceptance
revolutionized the practice of art. Tracing the development of color
photography from the first color photograph in 1851 to digital photography,
John Rohrbach describes photographers’ initial rejection of color, their
decades-long debates over what color brings to photography, and how their
gradual acceptance of color released photography from its status as a secondtier art form. He shows how this absorption of color instigated wide acceptance
of a fundamentally new definition of photography, one that blends photography’s
documentary foundations with the creative flexibility of painting. Sylvie
Pénichon offers a succinct survey of the technological advances that made color
in photography a reality and have since marked its multifaceted development.
These texts, illuminated by seventy-five full-page plates and more than eighty
illustrations, make this book a groundbreaking contribution to photographic
studies.
25 Weeks of Winter Ekaterina Anokhina 2014-01-01
Bitter Honeydew Kirill Golovchenko 2015-08-03 Winner of the European Publishers
Award for Photography, Bitter Honeydew depicts the lives of those who run
roadside stalls in Ukraine - 'tochka' - where they sell fruit according to the
season. Golovchenko's images speak of his compassion for these uprooted men and
women, about the bitterness in their lives. His photographs have been exhibited
internationally since 2004, and he has received several prestigious
scholarships. Christian Caujolle, one of France's leading curators and critics,
provides an illuminating introductory essay to the work.
Does Yellow Run Forever? Paul Graham 2014 "Paul Graham’s Does Yellow Run
Forever? comprises a series of photographs touching upon the ephemeral question
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of what we seek and value in life--love, wealth, beauty, clear-eyed reality or
an inner dream world? The work weaves in and out of three groups of images:
photographs of rainbows from Western Ireland, a sleeping dreamer, and gold
stores in the United States. The imagery leads us from reality to dream and
illusion, between fact and spectral phenomena, each entwined one within the
other"--Publisher’s Web site.
A Royal Passion Anne M. Lyden 2014-02-04 In January 1839, photography was
announced to the world. Two years prior, a young Queen Victoria ascended to the
throne of Great Britain and Ireland. These two events, while seemingly
unrelated, marked the beginnings of a relationship that continued throughout
the nineteenth century and helped construct the image of an entire age. A Royal
Passion explores the connections between photography and the monarchy through
Victoria’s embrace of the new medium and her portrayal through the lens.
Together with Prince Albert, her beloved husband, the Queen amassed one of the
earliest collections of photographs, including works by renowned photographers
such as Roger Fenton, Gustave Le Gray, and Julia Margaret Cameron. Victoria was
also the first British monarch to have her life recorded by the camera: images
of her as wife, mother, widow, and empress proliferated around the world at a
time when the British Empire spanned the globe. The featured essays consider
Victoria’s role in shaping the history of photography as well as photography’s
role in shaping the image of the Queen. Including more than 150 color
images—several rarely seen before—drawn from the Royal Collection and the J.
Paul Getty Museum, this volume accompanies an exhibition of the same name, on
view at the J. Paul Getty Museum from February 4 to June 20, 2014.
Xavier Miserachs 2010-03-31 Features full-page, full-colour and black-and-white
photographs representing the best of the artist's portfolio - each of which is
captioned with title and year. This title also includes a chronology, lists of
exhibitions and collections in which the photographer's work has been/is
displayed, and a brief appreciation of the artist.
Post-Photography Robert Shore 2014-09-23 The real world is full of cameras; the
virtual world is full of images. Where does all this photographic activity
leave the artist-photographer? Post-Photography tries to answer that question
by investigating the exciting new language of photographic image-making that is
emerging in the digital age of anything-is-possible and everything-has-beendone-before. Found imagery has become increasingly important in postphotographic practice, with the internet serving as a laboratory for a major
kind of image-making experimentation. But artists also continue to create
entirely original works using avant-garde techniques drawn from both the
digital and analogue eras. This book is split into six sections – Something
Borrowed, Something New, Layers of Reality, Eye-Spy, Material Visions, PostPhotojournalism and All the World Is Staged – which cover the key strategies
adopted by 53 of the most exciting and innovative artist-photographers of the
21st century, drawn from all over the world.
What Sort of Life is this 2017 Since 2009, Danish photographer Albert Elm (born
laia-abril-tediousphilia

6/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

1990) has pursued his curiosity about human existence with a restless energy
and intrepid wanderlust, crossing far-flung time zones, boarding the TransSiberian Railway, traveling alone in Dubai, China, India, or just walking
through his neighborhood in Copenhagen.
Alex Webb and Rebecca Norris Webb on Street Photography and the Poetic Image
Alex Webb 2014-05-27 In this series, Aperture Foundation works with the worlds
top photographers to distill their creative approaches, teachings, and insights
on photographyoffering the workshop experience in a book. Our goal is to
inspire photographers of all levels who wish to improve their work, as well as
readers interested in deepening their understanding of the art of photography.
Each volume is introduced by a well-known student of the featured photographer.
In this book, internationally acclaimed color photographers Alex Webb and
Rebecca Norris Webb, offer their expert insight into street photography and the
poetic image. Through words and photographstheir own and othersthey invite the
reader into the heart of their artistic processes. They share their thoughts
about a wide range of practical and philosophical issues, from questions about
seeing and being in the world with a camera, to how to shape a complete body of
work in a way thats both structured and intuitive.
Photographers on Photography Henry Carroll 2022-02-10 Through a carefully
curated selection of quotations, images and interviews, Photographers on
Photography reveals what matters most to the masters. With enlightening text by
Henry Carroll, author of the internationally bestselling Read This If You Want
To Take Great Photographs series, you'll discover how the giants of the genres
developed their distinctive visual styles, the core ideas that underpin their
practice and, most importantly, what photography means to you.
Carnival Strippers Susan Meiselas 2003 From 1972 to 1975, Susan Meiselas spent
her summers photographing and interviewing women who performed striptease for
smalltown carnivals in New England, Pennsylvania and South Carolina. As she
followed the girl shows from town to town, she portrayed the dancers on stage
and off, photographing their public performances as well as their private
lives. She also taped interviews with the dancers, their boyfriends, the show
managers and paying customers. Meiselas' frank description of the lives of
these women brought a hidden world to public attention. Produced during the
early years of the women's movement, "Carnival Strippers" reflects the struggle
for identity and self-esteem that characterized a complex era of change. This
revised edition contains a new selection of Meiselas' black-and-white
photographs together with the original interview excerpts. Additionally, an
audio CD featuring a collage of participants' voices and a 1977 interview with
the photographer are included. Essays by Sylvia Wolf and Deirdre English
reflect on the importance of this body of work within the history of
photography and the history of feminism.
Under the Knife Krista Franklin 2018
150 Years of Nude Photography Ulrich Pohlmann 2009 This immense yet selective
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survey recounts the cultural history of nude photography in six rich chapters
as masters from respective periods over the 160-year time frame are brought
together. Starting in the early 19th century, where work was visibly inspired
by painting and sculpture, the study moves on to Symbolism, Surrealism,
abstract art and the male nude.
Midlife Elinor Carucci 2019-10-08 From acclaimed photographer Elinor Carucci, a
vivid chronicle of one woman's passage through aging, family, illness, and
intimacy. It is a period in life that is universal, at some point, to everyone,
yet in our day-to-day and cultural dialogue, nearly invisible. Midlife is a
moving and empathetic portrait of an artist at the point in her life when
inexorable change is more apparent than ever. Elinor Carucci, whose work has
been collected in the previous acclaimed volumes Closer (2002, 2009) and Mother
(2013), continues her immersive and close-up examination of her own life in
this volume, portraying this moment in vibrant detail. As one of the most
autobiographically rigorous photographers of her generation, Carucci recruits
and revisits the same members of her family that we have seen since her work
gained prominence two decades ago. Even as we observe telling details--graying
hair, the pressures and joys of marriage, episodes of pronounced illness, the
evolution of her aging parents' roles as grandparents, her children's
increasing independence--we are invited to reflect on the experiences that we
all share contending with the challenges of life, love, and change.
One Taste of Sin Amanda Siegrist 2021-09-12 It all started with a dance. Then
it turned into a sexy, dirty night of fun. Everything, from the moment he met
her, scared the shit out of him. He left after one night. Now, thrust back into
her life, Stitch can't help but pull her into his arms knowing it can never
last. He's a good guy-most days. He has a record. She works for the police
department. Definitely doesn't mix well with his tough and tattooed image.Life
is complicated, especially at work. Stitch walking back into her life adds
another level of difficulty she didn't expect, but Susan wants Stitch as badly
as he wants her. She knows she's setting herself up for heartbreak. Focusing on
work helps to keep her mind off the one man who can turn her upside down with
one heated look. The latest string of murders needs her complete attention. She
has no evidence, no leads, and no idea how close the killer is to making her
his next victim. Warning: This novel contains a sexy tattoo artist. Get ready
for lots of heat and a dose of angst, because Stitch is about to make your
heart swoon. Happy reading!
Contemporary Spanish Photography Joan Fontcuberta 1987 Gathers portraits,
abstracts, landscapes, and street scenes by fourteen modern Spanish
photographers
Philippe Halsman Sam Stourdzé 2014-01 This massive retrospective volume
profiles the work of Philippe Halsman, one of the world's most revered
photographers. Salvador Dali's flamboyant moustache, Richard Nixon jumping in
the West Wing, Grace Kelly's amazing profile--these are just a few of the
images that achieved iconic status and helped make photographer Philippe
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Halsman an icon in his own right. Comprising hundreds of photographs and
insightful accompanying texts, this volume explores Halsman's oeuvre in a
variety of aspects. It examines his early career exhibiting works at the avantgarde La Pleiade Gallery in Paris; his experiments with portraiture,
particularly the series of stunning images of Marilyn Monroe and his more than
100 covers for Life magazine; his pictures of the contemporary art scene that
include famous dancers, movie stars, stage actors, and musicians and the birth
of his "jumpology" concept; and his unique, 30-year collaboration with Salvador
Dali, including a book devoted entirely to the artist's moustache. Anyone
interested in portraiture, celebrity, or performance will marvel at the breadth
and magnificence of Halsman's work, which is definitively presented in this
beautiful volume.
Monsanto Jim Gerritsen 2017-10-18 As a manufacturer of food and animal feed,
seeds and chemical products, Monsanto is relentlessly developing and marketing
new technologies. The monopoly it has arguably secured by dubious means bears
no relation to its negligence with regard to potential risks. Particularly in
light of the devastating consequences that are still causing suffering to
people and the environment in many places, the company's self-portrayal as a
forward-looking, omnipotent force for good seems cynical. The photographer
Mathieu Asselin, who lives in France and Venezuela, has tried his hand at the
daunting task of exploring the issues surrounding Monsanto. His investigative
photographic study manages to capture the complexity of this topic, creating
links between past, present and future and illuminating many different aspects
from a variety of perspectives.
New Japanese Photography Museum of Modern Art (New York, N.Y.) 1974
The Sochi Project: An Atlas of War and Tourism in the Caucasus (Signed Edition)
2013-11-30
On Abortion Laia Abril 2018-01-18 'On Abortion' is the first part of Laia
Abril's new long-term project, 'A History of Misogyny'. The work was first
exhibited at Les Rencontres in Arles in 2016 and awarded the Prix de la Photo
Madame Figaro and the Fotopress Grant. Abril documents and conceptualises the
dangers and damage caused by women's lack of legal, safe and free access to
abortion. She draws on the past to highlight the long, continuing erosion of
women's reproductive rights through to the present-day, weaving together
questions of ethics and morality, to reveal a staggering series of social
triggers, stigmas, and taboos around abortion that have been largely invisible
until now.
Laia Abril 2017-03-28 Publ. on the occasion of the Festival des arts visuals,
Vevey, Switzerland, Sept. 10-Oct. 2, 2016.
Encounters with the Dani Susan Meiselas 2003 Nearly sixty years after the Dani
of the West Papuan highlands were first discovered by the West, Susan Meiselas
presents this photographic record of their interactions with different groups.
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These range from Dutch colonialists right through to 1990s tourists.
Future Gender Michael Famighetti 2017-11-24 Aperture issue 229 will explore
photography as it relates to transgender lives, histories, and communities.
Guest edited by Zackary Drucker, the artist, activist, and producer of the
television series Transparent , the issue will feature archival work and new
photography by leading contemporary photographers.
The Suffering of Light Alex Webb 2011 Gathering some of Alex Webbs most iconic
images, many of which were taken in the far corners of the earth, "The
Suffering of Light" brings a fresh perspective to his extensive catalogue.
Recognized as a pioneer of American colour photography, Webb has since the
1970s consistently created photographs characterized by intense colour and
light. His work, with its richly layered and complex composition, touches on
multiple genres, including street photography, photojournalism and fine art,
but as Webb claims, to me it all is photography. You have to go out and explore
the world with a camera. Webbs ability to distil gesture, colour and
contrasting cultural tensions into single, beguiling frames results in
evocative images that convey a sense of enigma, irony and humour. Featuring key
works alongside previously unpublished photographs, This is Webbs first
comprehensive monograph and provides the most thorough examination to date of
this modern masters prolific, thirty-year career.
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